From: registrar

Sent: June-28-17 12:50 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 10:35 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Paul Watson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The Ontario Energy Board should not accept any further requests for rate increases until salaries and wages for all
Hydro One employees (including

managers) are in line with the private sector. There are more Hydro One

staff on the sunshine list than any other organization in Ontario...

-- Attachment --





